Notification No: 028/2018 Es "

7 February 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,
lSTRNE TO SUGCEEE‘!|

Temporary Closure of Back Gate at Indoor Sports Hall (ISH)

Starting from 8 February 2018 (Thursday), the school will be commencing on some minor
renovations in our Indoor Sports Hall till 9 March 2018 (Friday). During this period, the pupils will
not be able to access the school using the following gate (opposite BLK 732) for safety and
security reasons.
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For pupils who need to use the back gate during arrival and dismissal of school, we have arranged
to open the former back gate (opposite BLK 731) leading to the school canteen so that your
child can continue to enjoy the convenience. We will update again when the gate at our ISH is
ready to be used. Thank you.

k

Yours sincerely,
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Miss Cheah Poh Lian .
Principal &\} S
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MAILING ADDRESS : NO. 2 YISHUN STREET 71 SINGAPORE 768 515
TEL : 6257 1772 (HOD), 6758 6472 (Office), 6758 6473 & 6752 0970 (Stafi Rooms)
FAX : 6755 5958



